
Thank You!
Thank you to Co-op for donating 

buns to our turkey dinner this 

year!
_________

Thank you to the Mile Zero 

Cruisers for your donation to 

our school! 

Canalta Elementary School
FRIDAY NOTES ~ DECEMBER 20TH, 2024

We respectfully acknowledge that our school resides in 

Treaty 8 territory in which we live, work, learn and play.

Winter Concert TicketsPAC News

Thank you to everyone who supported our 
50/50 draw at the concert! Congratulations to 

the winners.

The next scheduled PAC meeting is January 22nd 
@ 6:30 p.m. 

Hot Lunch is open for placing January to March 
orders. December 30th is the first cut off date.

Check out the PAC Facebook page at Canalta 
PAC and Hotlunch for upcoming events and 

volunteer  opportunities.

See You In 2025
The staff at Canalta would like to 
wish everyone a Happy Holiday 
Season and a Happy New Year! 

We will see you in January 2025!

Thank You!
Our school enjoyed a whole school 

pizza lunch this week sponsored 

by Ovintiv. 

Thank you to everyone who 
came to our winter concert and 
to the students and staff for all 

their work to create a wonderful 
evening!

Any student learning updates/report cards 
that were not picked up today, will be 

available for pick up at the office on Monday 
January 6th, 2025.
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